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ARRAS, FRANCE UPDATE

Dave Morrison, Chair advised that there is no report concerning Arras, France.

Cathy Cudmore advised that unfortunately the staff member from Barrie North Collegiate is no longer able to
participate with upcoming youth exchanges with Arras, France. She noted that she is currently searching for
another staff member at the school to take her place.
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